
 

 

 

 

 
 
  

 
K-2 (Infants) Sports Carnival 2022 

             29 July 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The K - 2 Sports Carnival is on Friday 5 August 2022 on the school oval.  
  
YOUR CHILD NEEDS: 

*  School sports shorts and colour t-shirt (or ribbons etc) in house colours 
*  Hat and school tracksuit if cold (name clearly marked) 
*  Recess and lunch in his/her school bag (canteen open as usual) and drinks. Make sure your child has plenty of water for the day. 
*  A safety pin attached to his/her shirt. 
*  Sunscreen 

 
Please ensure your child has these things on the day. 
  
The carnival starts at approximately 11.15am and finishes at approximately 2.45pm. Your child may leave with you at the end of the 
carnival but you MUST see your child’s teacher before you leave. 
  
OUTLINE OF EVENTS 

11.15am             Children will move to their learning spaces after Recess to collect their belongings. 
              11.25am              Teachers will bring children to the oval with their bags and place them in house colours. 

11.30am              Gather on oval in class lines for Aerobics 
11.40am      Finish Aerobics – move to designated areas to begin carnival. 
 

  Kindergarten Year 1 Year 2 

  
11.45am 

Running Races 

Sack Races 
Free Game 

Dress up Relays 

Parachute 
Egg and Spoon 

Ball Games 

 
12.15pm 

Parachute 
Egg and Spoon 

Ball Games 

 
Running Races 

Sack Races 
Free Game 
Tug-o-war 

  
12.45pm 

Sack 
Free Game 

Dress up Relays 
 

Parachute 
Egg and Spoon 

Ball Games 
 Running Races 

              
  1.15pm           Lunch (parents and carers are welcome to join their children for lunch) 
         1.45pm            Line up to resume carnival 
              2.15pm       Relays start – Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2 

2.20pm      Toddlers races 
              2.30pm           Colour House Cries (Clean up – points tally) 
              2.45pm       Carnival concludes 
  



    
 

K - 2 (Infants) Sports Carnival - Friday 5 August 2022 

 
          
To make this day a success for our Infants children, we will need plenty of volunteers. Jobs on the day include: 

-       helping teachers at games 
-       marshalling at the starting line 
-       place judging at the finish line 
-       giving out ribbons 
-       recording points for the day. 

  
The more assistance we have, the more enjoyable the day is for everyone involved. As always, we understand that parents and carers with 
toddlers find it difficult to assist on days like this.  
 
In order to volunteer, you must complete the Building Child Safe Communities online training module prior to being engaged by a school or 
any other CEDP site. You can locate this training via the online Building Child Safe Communities training link. 
 
If you are able to help, please complete the Parent/Carer Helper Google Form by Wednesday 3 August. 

  
Looking forward to a wonderful day! 
 
 
Karen Baxter (Sport Coordinator) 
Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two Teachers 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://cedp.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eg4ATdmn1yyyfNH
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1o7BA9TmWsVwD_Be95ayF5P4rIghY4yNx1UPVnU5pSx8/edit

